
April 7, 2020 Election Day 

In-office absentee voting ended on Friday, April 3rd.  Absentee ballots can be returned until April 13th by 

mailing to City Hall, placing in the drop box in the building, or placing in the drop box in the City Hall 

parking lot. 

All City of Edgerton residents will vote in the Council Chambers at City Hall, 12 Albion Street.  The polls 

will be open from 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m Tuesday, April 7th.   

If you are planning to vote tomorrow, please be aware the process will likely take longer than usual due 
to the additional COVID-19 precautions being taken.  To ensure physical distancing between voters, only 
six voters will be allowed in the building at a time. No-touch hand sanitizer stations are available along 
with pens/styluses for each voter.  Barriers have been installed to limit interaction between election 
staff and voters. 

 
Thank you for your patience as we try to keep our staff and voters safe.   
 
If you have any questions about the election, please contact the Edgerton City Hall at (608) 884-3341. 


